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Dear President, 

Decisions of the Executive Committee 
 

1. 2021 FIE global support plan 
 
In order to continue its action to help confederations, national federations, organisers 

and athletes overcome the difficult situation related to COVID-19, the Executive 
Committee and myself have unanimously decided to implement the 2021 global 
support plan appended (see link below). Organizers of competitions in 2021 will be 

contacted shortly. 
 

2. Documents and other items submitted for approval of the federations 

 
As indicated in the corresponding appendix to Information letter 8-20, the documents 
mentioned below, which have been approved by the Executive Committee, will be 

submitted to the vote of the federations by means of secure electronic voting on the 
"Lumi Global" platform.  
 

This vote will take place on November 25, 2020 and you will receive further 
information about the process shortly. 
 

a) Documents: 
 
 Report of the 2019 Congress (already sent with Information letter 6-20) 

 
 2019 annual report of the Executive Committee 

 

 2019 Financial report, 2019 accounts and auditors’ report. 
 

 Budget for 2021, which takes into account the 2021 global support plan 

(expenditure and reduced income due to exemptions from payments) 
 

b)  Other items which will be submitted to the approval of federations 

 
 To renew Ernst & Young as the FIE auditors for 2021 

 

 To award the organisation of the 2022 World Championships. On this issue, a 
communication will be sent later. 
 

 
The documents mentioned in items 1 and 2 above being heavy, you may download them 
at the following link: 

 
 Documents 2020 

 

 
 

Alisher Usmanov 

President 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/usco666wocooi8u/AAA3AKgs1wJvoeklVK88Udpxa?dl=0

